Week ending 29th September 2023
Issue 4

Hawes Side Academy News

A message from our Principal,
Mrs Boothroyd

On Wednesday, some of our Year 5

pupils  travelled to  Lancaster a1 4 ;
University with our Confucius Classroom team and
academy leaders to tour the campus and learn a little
more about university life.
During the visit, the children spent time in the
university’s Confucius Classroom handling resources,
learning about Chinese festivals and had the
opportunity to complete fun craft activities.
Values Winners
We were proud of how responsible the children were
and how well they represented the academy. FS: Bobby
Year 1: 1A Cleo, 1H Lucia, 1S
Jayco
Thought Of the Week Year 2: 2S Noah, 2H Luca,
‘The capacity to learn is a gift; the ability to learn is 2A Liliana
a skill a.nd the willingness to learn is a choice. Learn Year 3: 3A  Amelia,
everything you can as you 3H Freddie, 35S Maddison
hever know when you may ; e s 1) B, 48 A
heed it. | wonder what you 4Za;a|'hie uben &
will be willing to learn this P
week? ‘ Year 5: 5S Bradley, 5H Mia,
5A Riley (last week)
Mrs Randles, Phase Leader y
3/4 Year 6: 6H Jessi, 6A Jesse,
6S Presley
[ o ) [ o A 1 118 A

Find out more about our current

L/ job vacancies here




Important Info

School CLOSED:
Monday Znd October, Inset Day -

closed to pupils. See you on

Tuesday 3rd October!

Applying for Secondary
School (and Primary place)
starting September 2024, find

out more

Click here for Academy Term

Dates

Sways: These are vlogs of what
your child's year group are up
to in the term. Check out Class

pages on our website to find out

IMOre

Click here to see the
latest news

Looking for

extra cash?

@
www.blackpool.gov.uk/Jobs

term-time work
to earn some

Year 2 News

The children have settled in well to Year 2 and have been busy accessing the different areas of the
curriculum.

It's been great to see so many children reading each day and returning their books to schoal regu-
larly, especially being enthusiastic about their ‘reading for pleasure’ books.

In Science the children have been exploring what plants need to grow healthily. They have planted
seeds and will be observing how they grow under different variables.

Maths the children have been counting in "2s’, '3s’, ‘as" and ‘l0s". It woud
g great if the children could continue practising this at home. They ca
ccess [T Rockstars by using the login in their reading records.

n Design Technology we have been
learning about freestanding structures. We have Iooked at
different examples and are thinking about how they stand up on

their own and remain strong and stable. The children have §
¢

enjoyed using construction sets to make their own structures.

Competition for Music Lovers!
Blue Peter want to hear about you and your passion for
music and in return you .

could win a coveted

Blue Peter Music Badge
designed by no other than
Ed Sheeran!

Click here to find out how
you could get yours!

Are you in search of a permanent

part-time job?
Job

We’re looking for people like
you to help children get
safely across the road!

Join our friendly school
crossing patrol team where
you'll be able to enjoy
term-time hours and earn extra
income from a job which offers
some great benefits.

Opportunity

A chance to
v 7.5 hours per week

v No qualifications needed Support the

¥ Permanent contract with a trusted employer S Ch ) Ol C Ommunity
Interested? Apply today!
Find out more by calling 01253 476179 or 07425701521 ‘
or apply online at blackpool.gov.uk/Jobs

(search for School Crossing Patrol)

Blackpool Council


https://hawes-side-academy.schudio.com/files/Primary_Admissions_Sept_24.pdf
https://hawes-side-academy.schudio.com/files/Primary_Admissions_Sept_24.pdf
https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/termdates
https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/termdates
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/bp-music-badge?fbclid=IwAR0bT1cjgKMsZtcaIyZoIu7IHT60A3ehGksabXAjWTDmu3kzhDJ0M8bQgrw_aem_AW74FYV__RkL-hrPVO0t-M9qefJHK8f_bB1B6ZUAed0Pwiz7GasDSq42IE7OaAT-8wk
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/bp-music-badge?fbclid=IwAR0bT1cjgKMsZtcaIyZoIu7IHT60A3ehGksabXAjWTDmu3kzhDJ0M8bQgrw_aem_AW74FYV__RkL-hrPVO0t-M9qefJHK8f_bB1B6ZUAed0Pwiz7GasDSq42IE7OaAT-8wk

The small aclst

5th October
Lanct; on Us

We are providing a free school
lunch to ALL children

No need to book online, as dinner registers will
be taken in class

Even those children that prefer a packed lunch
may well enjoy what is on offer and be tempted
to try
Worried about dietary needs, just contact the

office to make sure your child’s records are up
to date or use the Arbor app

Wta dagd thete €3 wa duch T tag

ad a {'-:c‘c Caacti!

WORLD’S BIGGEST

COFFEE »
MORNING

MACMILLAN
CANCER SUPPORT

Come and join us for coffee, cake and chat on \

We are asking for cake donations to the academy office
by Thursday 5% October.

Donations on the day to help raise funds for this

worthy cause v




